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The United States Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) is expanding its
engagement with the cryptocurrency sector through a new series of nationwide roundtable

discussions. Beginning on 4 August, the SEC’s Crypto Task Force will hold events in 10



cities across the country, aiming to include a broader range of perspectives in the

regulatory conversation.

Spearheaded by SEC Commissioner Hester Peirce, the initiative is designed to build on
previous meetings held earlier this year in Washington, D.C. This new round of discussions
seeks to connect with individuals and organisations who may have been unable to

participate in earlier sessions due to geographic or logistical constraints.

“We want to hear from people who were not able to travel for the roundtables that took place
this past spring in Washington, D.C. and may not have had a voice in past policymaking
efforts,” Commissioner Peirce stated in a press release. She emphasised the importance of
an inclusive approach to regulation, adding, “The Crypto Task Force is acutely aware that
any regulatory framework will have far-reaching effects, and we want to ensure that our

outreach is as comprehensive as possible.”

The Crypto Task Force, formed within the SEC to navigate the complex and fast-evolving
digital asset landscape, is actively seeking insights from a diverse range of stakeholders,
including industry professionals, investors, developers, legal experts, and consumer
advocates. The upcoming roundtables aim to facilitate open dialogue and promote

informed, balanced regulation of crypto-related activities.

While the SEC has faced criticism in some quarters for its enforcement-led approach to
digital assets, this initiative signals a shift toward broader consultation and responsiveness.
The events are part of the Commission’s ongoing efforts to ensure that any regulatory

policies reflect the realities and challenges of the modern digital economy.

The list of cities and dates for the roundtables has not yet been released, but the SEC has
committed to hosting the events through the end of the year. Those interested in
participating or attending are encouraged to monitor the SEC’s official communications for

further details.

This renewed public outreach marks a notable step in the SEC’s attempt to balance
innovation with investor protection in one of the most scrutinised sectors of modern

finance.



